More money for school transport for
Wokingham and West Berkshire

The government has announced a new £40 m fund to help with the costs of
school transport from September for English local government. I look forward
to Wokingham Borough and West Berkshire getting some benefit from this, which
is in addition to extra funding for walking and cycling policies which the
government recommends to pupils where appropriate.
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